
Your negotiating team met with the 
employer on March 9. We gave Chartwell 
a revised proposal to finish negotiations 
soon.

We decided that the new Chartwell 
agreement at the Griesbach and Heritage 
Valley worksites should be what we have, 
too. As a result, our revised proposal 
is almost identical to the Griesbach/
Heritage Valley agreement, and we have 
told Chartwell that we are not going 
to back down on our new proposal. In 
other words—with room for only small 
changes—this is our final offer.

Next steps
Chartwell made an unacceptable offer the 
last time we met. Now, they will have one 
month to respond to us when we next 
meet on April 13.

Your team hopes the employer sees 
the wisdom in using the Griesbach and 

Alberta Union of Provincial Employees • 10025 - 182 ST NW, Edmonton, AB T5S 0P7 • T: 1-800-232-7284  F: 780-930-3392 • www.aupe.org

CHARTWELL WESCOTT
LOCAL 047 CHAPTER 062 - ALL STAFF

BARGAINING
UPDATE

MARCH 13, 2023

Your team gives Chartwell 
Wescott an offer to 
conclude negotiations

AUPE NEGOTIATING TEAM –  
CHARTWELL WESCOTT
Jingle Sicat
unitedtogether2022@yahoo.com

Auramae Pascual
a.aupe.member@outlook.com

Charesse Barredo
cw.aupe@yahoo.com

AUPE RESOURCE STAFF
Kate Robinson Negotiations
k.robinson@aupe.org

Michelle Szalynski Organizing
m.szalynski@aupe.org

Alexander Delorme Communications 
a.delorme@aupe.org

C23096

Heritage Valley agreement as the basis 
of our own new agreement. If they don’t, 
we will all need to get organized and put 
more pressure on Chartwell to give us the 
agreement we deserve.

Please contact a member of your 
negotiating team if you have any 
questions. Make sure you receive the latest 
bargaining updates and union news by 
signing up at www.aupe.org/update-info


